

CREATIVE THERAPY FOR KIDS

31 October 2012

Paul & Genevieve Loxley Spun Fairy Floss 82 Golf Links Road BUDERIM QLD 4556

Dear Paul & Genevieve,

On behalf of the Be Centre Foundation, I would like to you for your generous support in donating the delicious Fairy Floss for our recent gala fundraising dinner "Carnival Be". It was a very popular item on the night and really added to the over all atmosphere of the night. I know guests really enjoyed it- both in the raw and in the champagne!

The night was a great success both socially and financially – a fun night was had by all our guests and thanks to your generosity we were able to raise over \$30,000 to help Be Centre provide vital support to the increasing number of children within our community who are facing emotional challenges and needing our services over the next 12 months.

Everyone commented on how great the room looked and they had fun playing the carnival games and the carnival food! We could not have achieved such an amazing result without your help. Please find enclosed a thank you certificate on behalf of the Be Centre.

Once again our heart felt thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely

Tale 1

Gailene Keen

Development Director